SEPTEMBER NEWSLETTER

Hello CBA Parents!

Welcome to the 2017-2018 School Year!

Our first week of school is going great. The children have transitioned into their new classes smoothly and our new friends are adjusting to their friends, teachers, and environment slowly but surely. Thank you to all of our parents for working so hard with their children to make sure their children started off the school year so well!

Important Dates:

- **September 5th SCHOOL CLOSED
- **September 11th Soccer Shots Starts
- **September 15th Fun Friday- Mix Match Day
- **September 21st International Day of Peace
- **September 22rd First Day of fall

We will be here during the day and if you need to contact us with any questions, and/or concerns. It is our commitment to support the needs of your children, your families, and the school. It is our passion to see your children succeed and thrive in their educational environment. If you have any questions or concerns, our door is always open. Again, thank you for the continued support.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Lauren & Miss Lesley